
 

 

 

White Birch Lakes Recreational Association 
is hosting an ORV Safety Course 

June 20th  6pm – 8pm 

      This course is open to the public 

About this Event: 

This ORV Safety class is being held in as a take home study for enrolled students. Students 
will be required to pick up a copy of the ORV student manual at the White Birch 
Recreational Association Clubhouse (located at 4730 Lake Rd. Farwell, MI 48622) prior to 
June 13, 2024. If you are not a White Birch member, please contact Michelle at 989-588-
2853 for gate entrance. Students must review the manual on their own and arrive for the 
"in-person person field day" with the end of chapter exercises completed. Students that do 
not complete this requirement will not be admitted into the class. Reviewing the manual 
and completing the end of chapter exercises should take approximately 4 hours. The in-
person field day will consist of a legal review and final exam. Upon successful completion 
of the end of chapter exercises and test the student will be issued an ORV Safety 
Certificate. 
 
An ORV Safety Certificate is required for anyone under the age of 16 when operating an 
ORV in Michigan. There is no age limit to attend the class. However, students must be able 
to read, comprehend, and pass a written examination. All students 10 and under must 
have an adult attend the in-person training with them. 
 
You must sign up online for the course.   
 
ORV Safety Education (kalkomey.com) 
 

https://michigan.storefront.kalkomey.com/em/events/6985

